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City Engineer
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wi 54601

We as residents of 125 16™ Street South are in favor of the installation of concrete pavement from 16"
to 17" Streets between King and Main Streets. The improvement will decrease the amount of dust, dirt,
and mud tracked into our house, it will make the alley easier to plow in the winter, it will make the block
look much cleaner and neater, and it will increase the value of our home. Though we will be unable to
attend the public hearing on March 5, we wish to add our support to the project. Thank you very much.

Pamela and Richard Strauss
125 16" Street South

La Crosse, Wi 54601



